

THE TUDOR AND STUART LITERARY CLUB,
FOUNDED AT THE JOHNS HOPKINS UNIVERSITY BY SIR WILLIAM
AND LADY OSLER IN MEMORY OF THEIR SON,
EDWARD REVERE OSLER

CORDIALLY INVITES YOU TO BE PRESENT AT THE THIRD ANNUAL PUBLIC LECTURE, TO BE DELIVERED IN THE CIVIL ENGINEERING BUILDING, HOMEWOOD, ON

FRIDAY, JANUARY 16, 1925, AT FIVE P. M.

THE SPEAKER WILL BE

PROFESSOR EDWIN GREENLAW
DEAN OF THE GRADUATE SCHOOL OF THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA

WHO WILL DISCUSS

"ENGLISH LITERATURE AND THE NEW SCIENCE IN THE SEVENTEENTH CENTURY."